ATTACHMENT D: Notification Email

Subject: Help DSTDP and CDC Enhance our DSTDP funded STD programs 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Day,

The Division of STD Prevention (DSTDP) seeks your feedback regarding the Federal staff that assists you with your state/city/county STD programs.   Specifically, we are interested in your assessment of our federal field staff in three key areas (1) their value to your program, (2) their knowledge, skills, and abilities, and (3) the identification of any new skill sets or training needs to support your program efforts in this new era of prevention through healthcare.  Your responses to this assessment in these three key areas will help DSTDP implement the appropriate experiences and training, to enhance our staff’s skills and improve your program. 

This online assessment is anonymous, and it should take approximately 25-30 minutes to complete.  Your feedback is invaluable and will be used to assess and improve our organizational health and address key areas for improvement.  

The data collection will be open from [[START DATE]] until [[END DATE]].  We look forward to hearing from you.  Questions and concerns about the functionality of this survey should be sent to Bryan Lindsey at 404.639.6299 or email bkl1@cdc.gov.

Survey: [[LINK]]

Sincerely,

Gail Bolan, M.D. 
Director, Division of STD Prevention 
National Center for HIV/AIDS, Viral Hepatitis, STD and TB Prevention
